Municipality of Argyle
Assessment of locations for potential public wels

Cost to Future Distance from
construct Maintenance existing service
0.3 0.25 0.1
Wedgeport Fire Hall 4 5 5
Tusket Administrative building 4 4 4
Eel Brook Fire Department (new) 5 5 4
Wedgeport School (former) 4 4 5
Quinan Fire/Community Hall 4 4 5
Hubbards Point Community Hall 4 4 5
Comeau's Hill - existing wells 2 2 5
Costs to construct Lower cost or cost shared - 5 Future Maintenance

Highest cost - 1

Distance from existing service Furthest distance 5 Traffic Congestion
Service already close 1
(Pubnico, yarmouth)

Water
Traffic Access Total
Congestion History Score
0.15 0.2
5 3 4.30
3 4 3.85
5 3 4.50
4 5 4.30
5 2 3.85
5 4 4.25
5 5 3.35

Lower cost or shared costs
Higher costs - non shared

no concerns for traffic
Traffic and parking concerns

Based on the following assessment, the Eel brook Fire Department (new construction) is the most suitable location, with one of two locations
in Wedgeport being potentially ideal. The Hubbards Point Community Hall is also a reasonable option. The first round of public well construction,

if that is in fact our course of action, should focus on Eel Brook and Wedgeport.





